
 

 

 

 

DATE:                   September 11, 2020  

  

TO: Jerry Gunter, Equipment Services Manager  

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Tire Recapping – Event #9872 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the proposal for the Tire Recapping project to determine compliance 

with the M/WBE Program Plan. M/WBE goals were not established for this contract; however, 

M/WBE firms were notified of the opportunity to submit a bid.  

 

Snider Fleet Solutions was the selected vendor with a proposal of $750,000.00 for a three-year 

contract and will perform 100% of the work with its own forces. 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes to the 

purchase; the M/WBE Office must be contacted prior to making any changes. 

 
 

 

Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Complianace Officer  

        Robin Spencer, Procurement Services Division 

         

 

 
 


